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Comments: Hi there, I would like to comment on the proposal for the Newark Exploration Drilling Project. As a

resident of the Black hills and frequent user of the BHNF I oppose this project. I believe drilling or mining is too

invasive to support the mixed use doctrine that the forest is managed for. And I believe this will be very disruptive

to native wildlife.Thanks for your time!Andy Seymour


